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Well done Jacob and Olivia who are 

our stars of the week.  
 

       
 

 Well done to everyone. We think you 
are all amazing! 

Thank you as always for your support. You are all amazing! 

Have a fantastic Easter 

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Thompson, Mrs Bailey and Mrs Brooker 

Once Upon a Time Ball 

 

We had a fantastic day yesterday. The sun 
shone too which made it even more special! 
We spent time allowing the children to play 
together imaginatively, something they have 
missed out on over lockdown. It was 
interesting to observe how they played 
together with their costumes. In the 
afternoon the children chose a partner and 
lined up together in pairs. We then 
promenaded down to the hall. They were 
greeted and asked for their title e.g. Prince, 
knight etc. They loved it as they were 
announced to the room e.g Sir Leo and 
Queen Rapunzel (they were all very specific!). 
After dancing our waltz and boogying to 
some favourites such as Little Mix and Post 
Malone we dined at the royal banquet which 
was out in the royal gardens. After feasting 
on PomBears, cupcakes and fruit it was time 
for the entertainment. Everyone had the 
opportunity to stand up and entertain us 
with a joke or a song or a magic trick which 
involved everyone closing their eyes and then 
the magician ‘disappearing’. Nearly everyone 
stood up to have a go. We were so proud of 
them all! 

It may have been a four day week but we 
have crammed a lot into it! 

This afternoon saw us hold a little Easter 
service and take part in an Easter Hunt. 
We continued to explore traditional tales 
with this week being the turn of Jack and 
the Beanstalk. Again we have performed 
the story and listened to different versions 
of it.  

We had a special meeting with Rachel on 
Tuesday called ‘Happy Healthy Me’. We met 
Rachel and Harold the giraffe. We talked 
about what our bodies need to stay 
healthy. We talked about making a ‘robot 
stiff shape’ and then a ‘rag doll floppy 
shape’ to release our anger. Harold told us 
he was missing his grandparents so we gave 
him suggestions as to what he could do to 
cheer himself up; such as cuddling a 
special person or toy, face timing or 
chatting on the phone. This session is 
usually run in the ‘Life Education Van’ 
which makes an annual visit to school. 
Hopefully next year the children will get to 
meet Rachel in person  


